
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

Attendance this week 
   
  Ash – 60.68%  1K 49.62%             2A 59.23%          3F 80.90%             4F 81.48%      5G 86.20%               6B 85.18% 

 1T 67.20%    2H 40.00%          3G 60.00%           4H 61.33%             5H 56.29%         6L 83.84% 
Oak – 78.62%               1To 59.20%           2T 60.74%          3R 70.00%             4T 82.14%         5K 47.58%               6T 87.50% 

Well done to , 1T and 6T for best Home school attendance this week. 

                                 Overall attendance since the start of Home Schooling: 67.90%  
 

 

 

 

Dear Children, Parents/Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 
Since lockdown began, our extended weekly newsletter has been an amazing collection of achievements, news and information with the aim to keep our school 
learning community together. They will continue to exist on our website and in the future serve as good evidence for the success of our home learning HL. Of 
course, HL doesn’t replace the real thing and we look forward to all our children returning in September. Despite the decent participation in HL, there will likely be 
gaps in pupils’ knowledge and understanding due to lost or missed learning. I urge children to keep up with learning, such as daily reading (Reading Challenge!), 
practicing tables and maths skills throughout summer.  
 
Not returning in the next term will be a number of staff who I would like to thank on our school’s behalf for their individual contributions to our school: Mrs Richie, 
Mrs Street, Mrs Pulat, Mrs Truman, Mr Payne and Mrs Rahman.  
 
Today you should have received a message from your child’s teacher that included the end of year report. Next week, children can look forward to meeting their 
next teacher through a video message. 
 
 

Mr Bless - Headteacher 
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This poem was written by the poet Cheryl 

Moskowitz as a starting point for conversations 

she has been having with people during the 

lockdown.  Through conversations with children 

and school staff, the ‘Corona poetry collection’ 

was created. 

Our Year 6 pupils used these as their starting 

point on what lockdown meant for them and 

also to consider the future. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Enfield Food Bank – food parcels 

The North London Food Bank has been providing mass numbers of food parcels to residents during the pandemic. To help 

the food bank return to a little normality they now have an e-voucher system in place. The consortium would like to remind 

residents that the food bank is there for emergency food packages, not for weekly food orders.  

If residents have FSM vouchers and they need extra help on occasions they are able to fill in this form to request the e-

voucher https://forms.gle/2uFtrUVFvAJ4JM5G8 

Food parcels will need to be collected from the food bank on the days they are open. 

         Tuesdays 11am – 3pm 

         Thursdays 11am – 3pm 

         Saturdays 11am – 3pm 

  

Address: 

North Enfield Food Bank 

Jubilee Central 

Unit 2, Lumina Way 

Enfield EN1 1FS 

To see what is in a food bank package you can visit their website here: https://northenfield.foodbank.org.uk/get-

help/whats-in-a-food-parcel/ 

 

 London Fire Brigade Education Team 

 

 During lockdown, London Fire Brigade have committed to working closely with the communities across London to ensure our 

fire safety message is still delivered whilst in this difficult period, so whilst our Education Officers are temporarily unable to visit 

your school in person, we have instead created three 'Home Fire Safety videos', targeting Key Stage 1-2 children for teachers to 

use in schools.  

 

 Our virtual lessons focus on ‘Prevention, Detection & Escape’ from fire in the home, and cover the most common cause of 

domestic fires, how to prevent a fire, the importance of a working smoke alarm as an early warning device, and how to get out 

safely if a fire starts. The information children learn in these videos could potentially save lives one day.  

 

 Please see the attached link https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/schools/learning-at-home/fire-safety-education-at-home/ for 

free, unlimited access to our videos. 

 

 Additionally, we have a number of free learning resources ranging from quizzes to craft projects for a wide variety of age 

groups. Please find them attached to this link: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/schools/learning-resources/ 

 

https://forms.gle/2uFtrUVFvAJ4JM5G8
x-apple-data-detectors://28/
x-apple-data-detectors://29/
x-apple-data-detectors://30/
x-apple-data-detectors://31/
x-apple-data-detectors://31/
https://northenfield.foodbank.org.uk/get-help/whats-in-a-food-parcel/
https://northenfield.foodbank.org.uk/get-help/whats-in-a-food-parcel/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/schools/learning-at-home/fire-safety-education-at-home/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/schools/learning-resources/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please have a look at the Summer Reading 
Challenge Assembly on our school website. 

Parents please have a look at this very useful link to gain more information about reading: 
https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/newsletter/view/thehub/16 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following children have improved their status this week: 

Natalie 1T 

Melanie 1To 

Nathan 1K 

Majia 2T 

Mariam 5H 


